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WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION
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P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305

July 27, 1984

Mr. W. L. Axelson, Chief
Materials and Safeguards Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Axelson:

Docket 50-305
Operating License DPR-43
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant
Inspection Report 50-305/84-06

Reference: Letter from W. L. Axelson (NRC) to C. W. Giesler (WPSC)
dated June 22, 1984

The attachment to this letter provides our response to Inspection Report No.
50-305/84-06. More specifically, the attachment addresses the Notice of
Violation and other NRC items of concern identified in the referenced report.

The attachment to this letter contains safeguards information as defined by
10 CFR 73.21, and therefore shall not be placed in the public document rooms.

Because of vacations and other commitments, this response is being submitted one
week past the 30-day response request as discussed with the Senior Resident
Inspector.

Very truly yours,

8409270257 040919
gDRADOCK 05000305

PDRDon C. Hintz
Manager - Nuclear Power

CSS /MSL/js
Attach,

cc - Mr. S. A. Varga, US NRC (w/o attach)
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